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SSWWAACCHHHH  BBHHAARRAATT  --  SSWWAASSTTHH  BBHHAARRAATT  

 
All Pharmacy – Colleges, Inspectors, Teaching & Non-teaching faculty and Students. 

 

As you are aware that on 2nd October, 2014, the Hon’ble Prime Minister of India has launched the 
Swachh Bharat Abhiyan on the Birth anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi. He exhorted each citizen to 

devote 100 hours a year, that is, two hours every week towards cleanliness. 

 
In this regard, the Pharmacy Council of India appeals to all pharmacy institutions, inspectors, teaching 

& non-teaching faculty and future pharmacists of this country to join hands in this mission by cleaning 

your Pharmacy Colleges and surroundings in “Swachh Bharat – Swasth Bharat Abhiyan” in order to 

fulfill the dream of Mahatma Gandhi.  It will definitely be a step towards preventive cure for ensuring 
health of citizens of India. 

 

The PCI requests your active participation in this collective effort. 
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